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MADISON – Wisconsin residents will now have an easier time finding information on state
legislative activity thanks to the Senate Democrats' newly unveiled website . Through the
updated website, members of the public will be able to learn more about Senate Democratic
proposals, track state legislation, view the latest news releases, subscribe to email updates and
more.

  

"Keeping local residents informed and engaged in our public policy discussions has always
been a top priority for legislative Democrats," said Senate Democratic Leader Jennifer Shilling
(D-La Crosse). "We are always looking for new ways to stay connected with residents and
make it easier for families across Wisconsin to know what is happening in their State Capitol. I
encourage everyone to visit our new website and share their ideas on how Senate Democrats
can help invest in Wisconsin's shared values and move our state forward."

  

Residents can visit the new site at http://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/democrats .
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